
3D Thinking Update
The math edit has been completed – and so has the index. The
cover seems to be on the right track but am waiting for the
next visual. I think there might be one last round to make
sure that all the editorial and design changes have been made
correctly. So fingers crossed that the book will be ready for
the printer very soon. We’re still on track for the Spring
2018 launch.

Have been developing different types of workshop that might
compliment the book – as well more in the lecture series.
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